
      

 
 
 

RESIDENT ADVISORY BOARD 

POSITION OPENINGS 
A L L E G H E N Y    C O U N T Y    H O U S I N G    A U T H O R I T Y 

 

 
Please be informed that the Allegheny County Housing Authority is hereby extending an 

open invitation for resident leaders to become candidates to serve on a new resident 

advisory board that will function through the 2016-2019 Annual Plan and 5-Year Agency 

Plan process.   

 

If you are interested and willing to be considered for this opportunity, please submit the 

following (in writing) to the Allegheny County Housing Authority: 

 

1. Your name – Community – Resident Council Title (If applicable) - Phone 

Number  

 

2. A brief summary of why you are interested  

 

3. What you would like to accomplish as a member 

 

Kindly submit your response on or before Monday, August 29, 2016. We welcome the 

opportunity to work with you in the future.  

 

If you have any questions/comments, you may contact your property manager.  All 

submissions must be mailed to: 

 

 Allegheny County Housing Authority 

 625 Stanwix Street, 12
th

 Floor 

 Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

 Attn:  Alexa Miller 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Frank Aggazio          

Executive Director 

 

 


